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Thursday  25th March  

 
Dear Parents / Caregivers  

SuperSmash Cricket Postponement  

Due to a low number of entries, the SuperSmash cricket festival day has been postponed. Instead of taking place on 
Friday 26th of March at Waikato University, it will now take place on Wednesday 31st March at Swarbrick Park. 
As we are no longer able to walk students will have to be transported by private car. 

Festival Day Details     Who: When: Where: Time:  

• Depart Knighton at 9:00 am (meet outside Room 2)  
• There will be a short prize giving at the end of the day, we hope to conclude the day by 2:00 pm.  
• Return to Knighton at 2:00 pm  
• There is no cost  

We require transport for the students to and from Swarbrick Park.  

Please complete and return the permission slip below by 9:00am Tuesday  30th  March. 

Regards 
James Penman 
Teacher in charge of cricket 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
   Hamilton’s SuperSmash Cricket Festival Day 

I give permission for _____________________________ of Room __________ to participate in the Hamilton’s 
Primary SuperSmash Cricket Festival Day on Wednesday 31th March at Swarbrick Park. 

Signed: _______________________________________ (parent/caregiver)  

Phone:_____________________  

Yes / No   I am able to provide transport with full seat belts for ____________ children.  

Yes / No   I have a full driver’s license and current WOF and registration   

Yes / No   I am able to manage a team on the day.  

Name: ________________________________ (please print) Phone:  


